
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

11 September 2019 
 
Dear Year 6 Parent or Carer 
 
Driffield School & Sixth Form Year 6 Open Evening 
 

We are delighted to invite you to our school Open Evening on Thursday 3 October 2019.  
The school will be open between 5.30 pm and 8.00 pm so you can see our subject facilities 
and meet with departmental staff.  Many of the departments will also be demonstrating the 
resources at their disposal, displaying students’ work and providing opportunities for the 
Year 6 pupils to try out some activities.  Staff will also be available to answer any queries 
you may have. 
 

During the evening we will also be holding a brief talk for Year 6 parents about moving up to 
Driffield School and Sixth Form.  This will take place in the West Hall as follows: 
 

• 5.45 pm: for parents and children currently attending Driffield Junior School 

• 6.45 pm: for parents and children from all other feeder schools and non-feeder 
schools. 

 

We hope you will also take advantage of the school being open and look around the site. 
Please note that the subject areas will close at 8.00 pm and you are therefore welcome to 
tour before and after the talk.  
 

On your arrival, please report to the West Building foyer where, if you wish, you can 
participate in a guided tour with Sixth Form students to help you get an overview of our 
school.  Alternatively, we will provide a map so that you can see where different subjects are 
located.  
  
There is ample parking available on the school site which can be entered via the main 
Manorfield Road entrance or alongside Driffield Leisure Centre off Bridlington Road, which 
leads onto the playgrounds at the rear of the centre.   
 

We hope that you will find the evening interesting, informative and an effective introduction 
to our school community.  Our aim is to help you find out as much as you can about the 
school and the transition process and to answer any questions you may have.   
 

We are looking forward to meeting you and beginning to develop a successful partnership 
with you and your child. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr Scott Ratheram 
Executive Principal 
 


